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Shannon Dion,
 
I am J. B. Broughman, Chief of the Covington Police Department.
 
I respectfully request that the Governor veto SB 1102.
 
I am very understanding to the family of suicide victims and I ensure that we review our files with
 the family.  I have also found that the families are appreciate keeping the confidentiality  of those
 investigative files, helping the families with those difficult times.
 
Thanks for your consideration on this matter.
 
JB Broughman
Covington Police Department
333 W. Locust Street
Covington, VA 24426
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